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MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 28, l974 

FOR: THE PRESIDENT 

SUBJECT: Wayne Hays /Ohio Trip 

I spoke to Wayne Hays about accompanying you to Ohio State or 
returning with you subject to his own schedule. He was most 
grateful for your thoughtfulness but advised that he was in Ohio 
and had accepted an invitation to cut a ribbon dedicating a new 
highway at LL:OO o 1clock on that day. He indicated he would try 
to cancel but I gathered it was going to cause him severe dif­
ficulties and, therefore, did not encourage it. 

He said he wants to talk to you quite soon about the Election Reform 
Bill, and get your views as to what you will or will not sign before 
he goes to conference. He wanted you to know that he does not want 
to go beyond House action on this matter. 

I told him I was sure that you would want to get with him and you 
may wish to have Bill Timmons and Max Friedersdorf set some­
thing up. Wayne has been dealing with Max on this • 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 3, 1974 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JOHN O. 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: Wayne Hays/ 

Your memorandum to the President of August 28 on the above 
subject has been reviewed and the President noted he would 
meet with his advisers on campaign reform at 2:00p.m., 
September 4. 

cc: Al Haig 
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